Town of Clarno
Monthly Business Meeting
January 19, 2022

Chairman Tracy Signer called the Town of Clarno monthly business meeting to
order at 6:00 p. m. at the Clarno Town Hall.

Chairman Signer called for roll call of Town of Clarno Officer’s: Tracy Signer,
Ron Brandt, Collin Nack, James Rutledge and Jackie Boss.

Also Present:

The minutes from the December monthly business meeting minutes were reviewed
and approved.

The agenda was approved.
Town of Clarno Assessor: No Report.

Town of Clarno Planning Commission:
* Discussion regarding lack of communication with Scott Jelle of Total
Inspection Service for building inspections for the Town of Clarno. The
Town Board will contact Ron Lindesay to see if he would be interested in
the position.

Large Scale Livestock Study Committee: No Report.

Town roads building and equipment:

* Discussion on purchasing four new tires for the 2021 International Truck.
Supervisor Nack makes a motion to purchase four new tires for the 2021
International Truck at a cost of $49.00 per tire. Supervisor Brandt seconded
the motion. The motion was approved.

Discussion to purchase a speed sensor from Monroe Truck Equipment to
make the salt spreader on the salt truck more efficient. Supervisor Nack
motions to purchase the speed sensor at a cost of $1,500 to $1,600.
Supervisor Brandt seconded the motion. The motion was approved.
Discussion regarding present driveway permits such as placing a minimum
culvert length of the driveways. The Town Board will review the New
Glarus Driveway Ordinance for input.

Town Roads were reviewed and are in good condition.




Recycling and Waste Disposal: No Report.
Treasurer’s Report was read and approved.

Monthly Bills were reviewed: Chairman Signer motioned to pay all the monthly
bills. Supervisor Nack seconded the motion. The motion was approved.

Motion by Chairman to purchase an external hard drive backup for the Town
computer. Supervisor Nack seconded the motion. The motion was approved.

Supervisor Nack agreed to accept the position of Emergency Management
Coordinator for the Town of Clarno.

Being there was no further business Supervisor Nack motioned to adjourn at 7:10
p.m. Chairman Signer seconded the motion. The motion was approved. The
February monthly business meeting will be held on the 16th, at 1:00 p.m.

James Rutledge
Clerk, Town of Clarno



